

Office of the Dean A101B Chown Bldg. 753 McDermot Ave. Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada R3E 0W3

Phone: 204-789-3485

MEMORANDUM

DATE: Thursday, April 25, 2024

TO: Rady Faculty of Health Sciences Support Staff

FROM: Raman Dhaliwal, Executive Director Rady Faculty of Health Sciences and

Associate Vice-President (Administration)

SUBJECT: SAVE THE DATE: Rady Support Staff Professional Development Day June 10, 2024

The Rady Faculty of Health Sciences values and supports professional development, lifelong learning, and other developmental activities throughout our employees' careers. We are planning to host a series of workshops, along with lunch at the Bannatyne and Fort Garry Campuses on Monday, June 10, 2024, to recognize your dedication and contributions.

Please complete the questionnaire below by Friday, May 17, 2024, which will help in planning the day.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/N98533C

We hope to see you all there!